
 

again 

 

The Annual Diocesan Evening of Reflection  
for Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist,  

will take place on  
 

Monday 29th May at 8.00 p.m.  
in  

Our Lady of  Victories Church,  
Ballymun Road. 

 

Presented by LitMus Office@Mission and Ministry 
 

All Ministers of the Eucharist welcome 
No need to book 

Why not come along? 
 

www.olv.ie/webcam 


